
I support HB2510 because we need adults to be responsible to keep kids and community safe. We have glamorized guns. Guns are 
now a fashion accent. Guns are a tool not a statement of opinion.
We need gun owners to be our leaders in gun safety. Safe storage of guns is not a big ask when trying to prevent suicide, 
unintentional shootings, and break-ins where fire arms are stolen.
Thank you for understanding gun violence prevention is a health crisis!
Jennifer Langston
2x Survivor of Gun Violence


